
Main Office:  720-886-3600 
Attendance Line:  720-886-3695 

 
Sept. 7—NO School 
              Labor Day 
 
 
Sept. 9—Picture Day 
 
Sept. 16—District PASS  
                Meeting 6:00 pm 
 
Sept. 24—Canyon Creek 
                 PASS Meeting 
                 6:00 pm 
 
Sept. 28—PTO Meeting 

  Canyon Creek Cub Reporter  
    September 4, 2020 

 

Great Start to the School Year! 
 
I can’t believe school has been in session for three weeks! Your 
children came to school excited, engaged and ready to learn. 
Their behavior and work ethic has been outstanding so far! We 
know that our children’s’ attitudes and readiness for the begin-
ning of the school year do not happen by accident. Thank you 
for all the work you do as parents and guardians to get our 
students prepared for school! The guidance and support you 
have provided to help us navigate the challenges of soft start, 
social distancing, and staggered dismissal have been much ap-
preciated! 
 
Parent Reminders:  

Kiss–n–Go Front Loop: Please have  student backpacks and 

lunches accessible by your children so you do not have 
to exit your vehicle to assist them with these items. 
Getting out of your car to wish your children well or 
gather materials for them makes it difficult to proceed 

through the loop for all others behind you.   

Student Arrival: Please instruct your children to make their 
way to their grade level doors in the morning after be-
ing dropped off. If you arrive after 8:05 a.m., you may 
instruct your children to enter through the front door. 

  

No Dogs on Campus: Please do not bring dogs on campus 
during before and after school drop off and pick up 
times. Some of our students have severe allergies, 
some have had frightening experiences with dogs, and 
all dogs can be unpredictable under stress. 

Use Crosswalks: Canyon Creek is fortunate to have two cross-
ing guards who assist children getting across the 
streets and the loop. Although it may be convenient to 
cross in the middle of the loop, it sends the message 
to children that rules and safety are unimportant.  

                                      (continued) 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(continued) 

Please check in at the front office if you need assistance.  Our children’s safety is of upmost importance to us. Knowing 
who is on the campus at all times is paramount to delivering a safe environment. If it is your first time visiting 
Canyon Creek, please ask our front office secretaries, Tammie Elliott and Krystal Vigil-Gonzales, about register-
ing in the Raptor System. Please visit the district website for more information about district–wide safety initia-

tives. (www.cherrycreekschools.org)   

Thank you for the privilege of working with your children! Although the world is facing such challenging times, the pres-
ence of our children in school is an absolute silver lining! 

 

Warm Regards, 
 
Michael Chipman 
Principal 



***New*** 
Lunch Account Program 

**This replaces Paypam accounts—all left over money has been transferred to the new 
    Program. 





You are invited to a District PASS Zoom meeting. 
                 

 Sep 16, 2020 06:00 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 
  

Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEkf-irqjkqHdUmNUiAlt-_B9jvakAn4KBq 

  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

 

PASS Meeting Information 

SAVE the DATE 
 

You are invited to a Canyon Creek PASS Meeting 
 

Thursday, September 24th 
6:00 pm 

 
We will send out a connect-ed message with the link to the meeting the Monday before. 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEkf-irqjkqHdUmNUiAlt-_B9jvakAn4KBq


 

Readiness and Emergency Management for Schools (REMS)  
in Cherry Creek Schools 2018-2019  

 
As a result of funds received in 2005 from the Emergency Response and Crisis Management 
(ERCM) grant from the Office of Safe and Drug Free Schools, all leadership and school safe-
ty/crisis teams in the Cherry Creek Schools have been receiving ERCM training. We have 
developed updated and effective emergency response plans and procedures that align with 
state and federal Homeland Security Emergency Management and the National Incident 
Management System (NIMS).  
Since 2005, Cherry Creek Schools has improved communications with our community agen-
cies, trained key staff to provide for the emotional impact of a crisis on students and staff, 
and developed sustainable training materials and crisis response kits for our. In 2011, the 
ERCM process has been changed to Readiness and Emergency Management for Schools 
(REMS). We are committed to continuing this effort with REMS training.  
We would also like to take this opportunity to inform parents about new changes to the Cher-
ry Creek School District’s website that now give parents needed information about school 
safety and related issues. The website explains the district’s efforts to provide for both the 
physical and psychological safety of our children, and gives parents links to excellent online 
resources. This section of the district website continues to be under construction and materi-
als will be updated as needed. You can view the information by going to 
www.cherrycreekschools.org and selecting the Safety & Security Quick Links  
Topics and information include:  
What to Do in the Event of an Emergency  
Information about the CCSD Comprehensive Safe Schools Plan  
Care Line Information (Revised 2011)  
Other Resources, Links and/or Handouts:  
Bullying/Harassment  
Crisis Resources  
Internet Safety  
Parenting  
Personal Safety (neighborhood, strangers, etc.)  
Violence Prevention  
For more information about your school’s crisis planning, please contact your school’s Prin-
cipal. For further information about REMS planning in the schools, please contact Randy 
Councell, Director, Office of Safety and Security, 720-554-4489, or Ronald Lee, Psy.D., 
Mental Health Coordinator, Safe Schools Design Team, 720-554-4252.  



FLIERS AVAILABLE IN 
THE  

LOBBY: 
 

 
 Boy Scouts 
 Girl Scouts 
 Denver Rhythmic Art 
 Parent Magazine 
 Getting to Know Cherry 

Creek School District 

Join Girl Scouts for an Animal Dance Party! This online event allows 
girls to make new friends in her community, dance like an animal, 
and start her Girl Scout experience – all for free! Parents and Care-
givers, you’re invited too! Get more information and RSVP at bit.ly/
GSCOADP,  www.girlscoutsofcolorado.org/animal-dance or email 
Ellie.Busch@gscolorado.org for questions.  

Extra Curricular  
Activities 

http://bit.ly/GSCOADP
http://bit.ly/GSCOADP
http://www.girlscoutsofcolorado.org/animal-dance
mailto:Ellie.Busch@gscolorado.org


Friendly Reminders 
 

 

 Office hours are 7:30 am—4:00 pm 

 

 There are no dogs allowed on school grounds 

 Our attendance line is 720-886-3695.  This is a  

    24-hour service provided for your convenience in  

    order to notify the school of an absence or late 

    arrival. 

 

 Please do not drop your students off before  

    7:45 am.  We do not have adult supervision for  

    them prior to 7:45 am.  If they are having breakfast  

    in the cafeteria, they may arrive at 7:30 am. 

 

 For snow delay or school closure information call 

720-554-4701. 

 

 Go to our school website,  

    canyoncreek.cherrycreekschools.org for calendars,  

     schedules and valuable information. 


